
 

 
 
 
 
Circular Ref: 059/2020 

Dear Members, 

Reopening of The OFA 
Clubhouse Bay Avenue 

 

Please be informed that The OFA 
Clubhouse at Bay Avenue will reopen on 
Monday, 4 January 2021. 

 

All activities are allowed except the 
sauna. 

For Management Committee 

The Old Frees’ Association 

31 December 2020 

 

 

 

ANDREW LIM CHONG HUAT 

Honorary Secretary 

 


